
 

 

 
   

 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
December 21, 2009 
 
SRB TECHNOLOGIES (CANADA ) INC. has applied to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
(CNSC) to renew its Nuclear Substance Processing Facility Operating Licence for a period of five 
years. 
 
On June 26, 2008 the CNSC announced its decision to issue a two-year Nuclear Substance 
Processing Facility Operating Licence to our company.  
 
We will continue to operate with the same significant improvements that have been made to date and 
continue to lower emissions and improve the effectiveness of our programs and processes. 
 
We will continue to be transparent visible and open with our community and regularly provide 
information to the public. 
 
SRB is requesting no change to its current licence and is requesting the same licensed activities and 
licence conditions as those described in its existing licence.  
 
We have requested that existing licence conditions including those on Groundwater Monitoring and 
Decommissioning remain to provide the public, CNSC Staff and the Commission further assurance 
that monitoring is being performed and that our decommissioning fund continues to be built up as fast 
as possible.   
 
No new methods or processes are required, and we will be operating existing equipment with our 
present trained staff. We propose to continue to operate to the same release limit and observe the 
same action levels. We have surpassed our emission reduction target by reducing the average weekly 
emissions by four times what we targeted for the first year of operation under our existing licence and 
emissions are now only 22% of what they were in 2006.  

 
For more information please contact:  
 

Stephane Levesque 
President 
SRB TECHNOLOGIES (CANADA) INC. 
Tel:  (613) 732-0055  
e-mail: stephane@betalight.com 

 


